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Our best Pork Chop Dinner Ever! 
 

 

 

A big big thank you! 

2016 was our best year for the Pork Chop Dinner ever! We served ​639​  meals split between chicken and chops! This 
was a great highlight for our chapter. We greatly appreciate the help from our chapter members and alumni 
members! Our pork chop dinner could not be possible without everyone involved and buying dinners so a big 
thank you is extended on behalf of our officer team!  

Events to watch for: Things we are ​excited​  about: 
2/2 NGA @ ICES 2/27 - 3/3 IC FFA Week 

2/3-2/4 212 Conference in Schaumburg, IL Monday: Camo Day 

2/6 Alumni Mock Interviews Tuesday: Animal / Truck Day 

2/10 State Degree Interviews Wednesday: Chapter Wear Day / Picture 

Thursday: Country / Petting Zoo & Tractor Day 

Friday: Formal Friday / Talent Show 
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